AN UPDATE FROM COMPETITIVE

To all Chebucto Families,

SEDMHA TOURNAMENT

Best of luck to all CMHA teams that are competing in the upcoming SEDMHA tournament. With COVID, many teams and players have not been able to experience the fun of tournament play this year so play hard and have fun.

TOURNAMENTS

Speaking of tournaments, a big congratulations to U13A as they competed in the 2022 Yarmouth Mariners Classic this past weekend and came away with the tournament win, bringing home a banner in the process. Great job coaches and players.
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PLAYOFFS

While CMHL playoffs are winding down, our U13AAA team is still playing, with playoffs slated to begin this week. Best of luck to the coaches and team, and please keep an eye on the CMHL website for upcoming home games to come out and support the team.

GO CHEBUCTO GO!!!
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